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Next Gigs http://www.rugbychoir.org.au/calendar.html 

Friday 18th November Annual Recognition Dinner 

 Tomorrow is our annual dinner and an occasion to relax and 

enjoy each others company.  Gather in the Courtyard for pre-dinner 

drinks around 7pm. 

Members Update 

 Members will be saddened to learn of the passing of Pat McGee 

last weekend.  The funeral will be held at St John the Apostle 

Catholic Church, cnr Blackham and Chave Streets Holt on FRIDAY 18 

November, 2011 commencing at 10.30am. 

 For the newer members, John is one of the characters of the 

choir.  He retired from active participation in choir activities a 

few years ago to care for his wife. 

RMC Band 

 Our RMC Band on Sunday 20th November 2011 at 2.00pm will be 

performing at the Q Queanbeyan Performing Arts Centre.  This will be 

a showcase of their magnificent best of 2011.  Feel the excitement of 

this regions only professional 30 piece band as it is boosted with 

the glorious vocals of Dave Andrews.  They will reflect on the 400 

performances delivered in 2011, and choose only the very best 

highlights to replay just one more time. 

 

$20.00 Adults 

$15.00 Concession  

$15.00 Child (2-16 years) 

http://www.theq.net.au/pages/eventdetail.asp?id=215 

 

Regards from emails from Geoff and updates from Warble Editor. 


